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Dear praying friends, 

Thanks  for  your  continued support  in  prayer.  It  is 

much needed and appreciated!

On  Saturday  the  women  gathered  for  the  last 

meeting  before  summer  break.  They  studied  the 

sermon on the mount for the past 9 months and it 

was such a time of growth for all who were part of it. 

On the photo you see many of the faces we usually 

ask  you  to  pray  for  (from  left  to  right):  Mafalda, 

Verena (holding Mel), Gila, Vera, Anita, Andrezza 

and Marjorie.  There  are  a  few others  that  usually 

join  online,  and  also  need  your  prayers:  Antónia, 

Graça,  Sandra,  Rita,  Brazilina  and  Bina.   Please 

continue  to  pray  for  these  women  and  their 

families, that they may keep walking close with the 

Lord, obeying Him step by step. 

Please pray specifically for Antónia and Brazilina who are going through a very depressing season.

Please keep praying for Carlos. Nuno visits him often and he still is feeling weak. We continue to believe and pray for a 

miracle, and in all we know the Lord is good and loves Carlos very much.

José is returning from Pakistan today! We are thankful that 

the Lord kept him safe through this time away. 

We  started  streaming  live  on  facebook  our  Sunday 

meetings.  Our  desire  and  prayer  is  that  the  people  in 

Viana who are curious but somehow still  are afraid to 

come and see, will listen to the teaching of God’s word 

and  that  the  Holy  Spirit  helps  them  understand  their 

need for Jesus. Pray with us!

Sunday we will celebrate our 3rd anniversary! We are so thankful for everything the Lord has been doing and especially 

for His presence, love and care. Despite the hardships, we are looking to the future with hope and very expectant for all 

He is going to do in Viana! We plan to gather at one of the city public gardens to celebrate, inviting friends and family. 

Pray for a joyful time and divine appointments to share Jesus with others. 

Pray also for our friend David Zimel, who is joining for the celebration and staying for the week to minister to people 

here. May the Lord’s plans be accomplished in this.

In His strength,

Nuno, Gila, Leonor and Diogo
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